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CHOP Program Letter No: 00-16 

TO: ALL COUNTY CHILD HEAL TH AND DISABILITY PREVENTION 
(CHDP) PROGRAM DIRECTORS, DEPUTY DIRECTORS, 
MEDICAL CONSUL TANTS, STATE CHILDREN'S MEDICAL 
SERVICES (CMS) BRANCH STAFF AND REGIONAL OFFICE 
STAFF 

CHDP PROVIDER INFORMATION NOTICE NO: 00-11 , 
"CHANGES IN CHDP PROGRAM LETTERS AND MESSAGES" 

SUBJECT: 

Enclosed is a CHOP Provider Information Notice No: 00-11, informing providers 
of changes in various provider letters and related messages/explanations as a 
result of the recent reprogramming of the PM 160 claims processing system. 

Copies of the letters and messages/explanations are identified in the enclosed 
CHDP Provider Information Notice. Please distribute this Provider Information 
Notice without any revisions to providers in your county and complete and return 
the enclosed "Report of Distribution". 

If you have any questions, please contact your Regional Nursing Consultant. 
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Maridee A. Gregory, M.D., Chief 
Children's Medical Services Branch 
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